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June 23, 2016 
 
 
TO:  Sherry Kish, Interim Director, Department of Technology 

From:  Bill Rogers, Network Infrastructure Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Award of 682016 Spring 2016 Fiber Optic Construction 

 

The Department of Technology (DoT), through utilization of an Invitation to Bid process, received 1 bid 

in response to Bid Express 682016 for Spring 2016 Fiber Optic Construction project for the City’s fiber 

optic infrastructure. The Department of Technology, Network Infrastructure has reviewed the proposal 

received, and is recommending that award be made to Gudenkauf Corporation. 

Gudenkauf Corporations bid was the lowest, responsive bidder.  Gudenkauf Corporation has a customer 

base that includes the City of Columbus, TW Telecom, Licking County and Delaware County.  The 

Department of Technology is confident that Gudenkauf Corporation can effectively provide the City with 

needed fiber construction services. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Bill Rogers, at 645-0776. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC:  Gwendolyn Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

  Ivan King, Interim Deputy Director, Department of Technology 
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